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[CE SBAC] support for Option E
1 message

Adam Moran <adam@adammoran.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 8:45 PM
To: "cesbac@capeElizabethschools.org" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hello,

 

As a resident and parent of a kindergartener my support is for Option E on the new schools.  It just seems to make the
most sense for the cost and what we all get out of the longevity of it.  I don’t think any parent wants their kids to have
to go through two different renovations while in their time in Cape schools, so hopefully we can make this happen
once for the kids that are in school right now.

 

Take care

 

Adam Moran

 

29 Rocky Hill Rd, Cape Elizabeth.
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Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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